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DECEMBER 2022 NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to our newest TV Chapter Members 

Stephen Frahm & Family, Sam Marshall, 

Andrew Masters and Cody Patterson 

The fight is continuing— Measure 114 passed by 

a narrow margin, what happens now?   

There will be litigation from several sportsman’s groups and OHA 

will support them by donations and however we can help. Hopeful-

ly they will grant an injunction on this measure and we can contin-

ue as normal until there is a resolution. 

The Supreme Court has already declared this unconstitutional in 

several other states but we have to go through the process here as 

well. So the fight continues on and we will see how things progress 

here but we’re not sure on timelines. 

What can you do? You can get new members to join. You or they 

can purchase gun calendars for $50 and along with that comes a 

membership—you can keep the membership or sign someone else 

up. IF we do not get the injunction and we are not able to give 

guns away in January after the drawing, we will be potentially be 

giving gift cards in the amount of the value of the gun you were 

drawn for.  

If you want to contribute financially the you can donate money to 

the OHA Victory Fund or Sportsmen Opposed to Gun Vio-

lence Coalition as both will support litigation efforts against 

Measure 114. 



Congratulations Anthony Tindall and Jacob Cason on their successful Buck hunts. 

Our 2023 annual fundraising banquet date is March 25, 2023 at the 

Wingspan Event Center in Hillsboro  

(Washington County Fair Complex). 
 

You can call or email Melody Kind to reserve your seats now—prices are for Youth 

Dinner 6-17 years $25 each, Adult Dinner only $65 each,  

Adult Dinner Pkg + $50 in gen raffle tickets is $115,  

2 Adults Dinner Pkg 2 Dinners + $100 gen Raffle tickets is $175.  

To Reserve a Table of 8 with 8 Dinners, $100 in gen raffle tickets x 8,  

plus One Rifle Winner per Table is $1260.  

www.TualatinValleyOHA.com  

 



Congratulations hunters! Jason Egberg above left, 
above right is Jim Cason, below left is Keny Kind and 

below right is Bo McMillian. 
 



 DUCK & GOOSE HUNTING 
 

108 acres, several ponds & goose fields. 

Within 4 miles of Hillsboro, Oregon near Jackson bottoms wildlife refuge. 

30 acres planted plus lots of natural food in and around ponds. Professional 

management. 

New openings for a few good hunters at $1,650 for the 2022-2023 season. All 

fees go for wildlife habitat management and improvements on the property. 

Details and tour for serious pro-

spects, contact: 

 

Dave Sill,  

Fish & Wildlife Biologist 

503-718-7235 Cell 503-701-5169 

dmsill.or@gmail.com 

Congratulations on this mentored hunt to Weston Keller, who got his first elk. Pictured with are 
brother Maverick, Grandpa Milo Kind and Mom Nicole Kind. Weston’s Uncle Wayne Conrad 
took this beautiful elk as well. It’s a great example of hunting as a family and passing it down. 
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To Register please call or email Melody Kind at 503-502-0611 or TVCOHA@Outlook.com 

Or fill out this form and mail to TVC OHA 33 S 18th Ct, Cornelius OR 97113 

Name:______________________Email:___________________________Phone:______________ 

Credit Card #_______________________________Expiration Date ___________CVV#_______ 

Name on Card _______________Address______________________________________________ 

# of Adults:______ # of Youth:________ Ages of Youth____________  

You may pay by QR Code as well, please send the filled registration to  

TVCOHA@Outlook.com and let me know that you paid by using the QR code 

so we can match it up with the payment. Must register & pay by Dec 8, 2022. 

Join us for the Tualatin Valley OHA Chapter Annual Christmas Party 

Saturday December 17, 2022 at Carpenter Creek Farm & Winery 

Doors open at 4pm, Dinner at 5:30 pm. Entry for 13 years and older are 

$40  per person, Entry for 12 years and under is $10 per person.  Includes 

dinner, non alcoholic drink choices, kids coloring contest and other activities. 

Santa & Mrs. Claus will be there for picture opportunities.  

There will be raffles, silent auction, youth raffle and more. 

No host bar for wine and other alcoholic beverages. 

47266 SW Carpenter Creek Rd, Forest Grove OR 97116 

The registration & 

payment deadline 

is  

December 8, 2022 

 

*No refunds after  

December 8th, 2022 



 

33 S 18th Ct 

Cornelius, OR 97113 

There is No Chapter Meeting in December as we are having the Christmas Party.  

Everyone stay safe and healthy and we’ll see you in January 2023. 

 

ADVERTISING — We offer advertising for a flat rate of $120 per year. Our newsletter goes out to 700 members This will be in the 

form of a business card, included somewhere in the newsletter.  If you are interested in advertising your business, please send an 

email to TVCOHA@outlook.com and we will get you the information. 
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